
Islamabad, 30 April 2025 – The Philippine Embassy’s Consul Juan Paolo Alix
attended a dynamic panel discussion at the Institute of Strategic Studies in
Islamabad, marking the anniversary of the 1955 Bandung Conference. Ambassadors,
strategic experts, and young legal professionals gathered to reflect on the enduring
legacy of South-South solidarity and the evolving global order. The event focused on
the relevance of the Bandung principles in addressing today’s geopolitical and
development challenges.
Discussions also revisited the Bandung Conference’s call for peace, mutual respect,
and economic equality among developing nations. Participants urged that the
Bandung spirit should no longer be confined to symbolic commemorations but be
translated into practical institutional frameworks.
The panel affirmed the need for renewed pragmatism and unity among Global South
nations, as they collectively pursue equitable development and regional peace in an
increasingly multipolar world.
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